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Oppose HB 2107 

 

This Bill needs to be stopped. The OHA has nothing to do with Registering Citizen’s 

of the United State to Vote. This does not make sense for fair and secure elections in 

Oregon.  

Voters in Oregon should be required to show picture ID before registering to vote with 

proof of U.S. Citizenship.  

This is the only way to register to vote in Oregon without the threat of fraud.  

Our Republic is not secure until our Voting System is completely secure.  

This Bill needs to be trashed.  

 

Thank you for doing what is right.  

 

Russell Johnson  


